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                                           MUSIC LENTEN STUDY:   Learning to play the ukelele 

WHAT:  Learning to play the ukelele, specifically “Were You There?” 

WHO:  Children 10 years or older through adults 

WHEN:  Tuesdays from 4:30-5:30 pm starting Tuesday, March 4, 2025 

                Continuing  on March 11, 18, 25, April 1, 8, 15. 

WHERE:  Music Room 

WHY:   To learn a new skill and learn a poignant piece for Lent. 

I have six ukeleles for people to use.  You may want to buy your own.  They do come in a larger size which may 
be easier for larger hands. NO EXPERIENCE IS NECESSARY—just a sense of adventure and willingness to try. I 
would like for us to play at 12 noon on Good Friday, April 18;  but this is not a requirement. 

 

 

                                        GOOD FRIDAY, APRIL 18, 2025 noon service. 

“WERE YOU THERE?” 
The ukeleles will play “Were you There?” with readings from “Faces at the Cross” by persons who were 
“there” at the crucifixion. Solos-the Via Dolorosa—hymns—O Sacred Head Now Wounded, When I Survey the 
Wondrous Cross, instrumental music. 

 
 

Message from the Minister of Music 

 

 


